
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

March 2019 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
You are warmly invited to join us for this year’s senior production – ‘Pygmalion’ (perhaps better 
known by its musical adaptation: ‘My Fair Lady.) 
 
The production will take place on the evenings of Thursday 21st and Friday 22nd March, starting at 
7pm on each evening, and refreshments will be available during the interval. 
 
Tickets will cost £5.00 for adults, and £4.00 for students and concessions. Seats can be booked in 
advance by returning the slip below to Miss Anderson or Mr Fell along with payment. Students will 
also be able to purchase tickets from the main hall during lunchtimes in the week prior to the 
production. 
 
 
We do hope that you will be able to join us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss L Anderson       Mr T Fell   
      

 
Dear Miss Anderson / Mr Fell, 
 
I would like to book the following number of tickets for the Senior Drama Club production of 
‘Pygmalion’:   

Thursday 21st March:______________ tickets 
Friday 22nd March:_________________tickets 

 
I enclose payment of: £______________ (£5 for adults, £4 for pupils and concessions; cheques 
made payable to Ripon Grammar School). 
 
Thank you:______________   (Pupil’s name and form:________________________)  


